
Hello everyone! 

The 2024-2025 qualifying year of the new Weight Pull Statistics has come to an end! Congratulations to all who
participated and represented the working aspect of our amazing breed! A big thank you to those who have
supported this new program by sending in your pull results over the past year. As a reminder, the qualifying year for
weight pulls runs from June 1st through May 31st of the following year; we will now be entering a new qualifying
year, so make sure to be sending in results for all dogs to have equal opportunity in qualifying. If you have any
questions, comments, or concerns regarding these statistics, please feel free to reach out to me (Sarah Pratt,
sarahanne.valhalla@gmail.com). All other communication should be sent to Michelle Podolak and Chari Erickson at
amcaworkingdogcommittee@gmail.com. 
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